
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 26, 2001 
 
Mr. Kurt Olmsted 
Manager for Mapping and GIS 
Mecklenburg County Engineering and Building Standards 
700 North Tryon Street 
Charlotte, NC 28202 
 
 
Dear Mr. Olmsted, 
 
This letter is a formal request for Mecklenburg County to provide addressing services to 
the Town of Davidson.  We wish for currently assigned addresses to remain the same. 
However, residents will benefit from future addressing consistent with that of 
Mecklenburg County. 
 
Please contact Meredith Judy, one of our planners, if there is anything we need to do to 
complete this request.  
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Leamon Brice 
      Town Manager  


